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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 8, 2017 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Public Notice of Wayside Schools Annual TAPR Report Hearing 

 
AUSTIN, TEXAS ​– Wayside Schools is announcing public notice notice of its annual TAPR report hearing. The event is open to the 
public, and will be held​ at Wayside: Eden Park Academy, 6215 Manchaca Rd, Austin, TX 78745. The hearing will take place on 
February, 21 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Please contact Crystal Goolsby, Wayside Schools Special Assistant to CEO & Superintendent, by email at 
cgoolsby@waysideschools.org, or by phone at 512-385-1805, with any questions or for additional information.  
 

### 
 

About Wayside Schools 
Wayside Schools is an open-enrollment, tuition-free PreK3-12 public charter school network that provides over 2,200 scholars across 
its four Southeast Austin campuses with an International Baccalaureate (IB) education. The district is made up of three elementary 
schools and one secondary school. Its mission is to prepare scholars to be college ready, community engaged, global citizens through 
a ​rigorous, community-enriched education guided by the IB framework and personalized instruction. 
 
 
 


